
 

 

 
 
AGB/NVF 21st June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: YEAR 10 PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING 
 
As we all enter the crucial final 12 months of preparation before next summer’s examinations, 
we are putting on an additional meeting for all Year 10 parents.  The intention is to provide 
you with as much information as possible concerning not only what to expect in the coming 
year but also suggestions as to how, in partnership, we can achieve the best possible 
examination grades for your child.  There will also be senior staff present to answer any 
questions you may have regarding the months ahead. 
 
The meeting will take place in the Millennium Hall on Tuesday, 2nd July 2019 at 7:00 p.m. and 
is expected to last approximately one hour.  There will be a presentation covering key dates, 
examination protocol, advice on effective study and revision techniques, up to date course 
information on key subjects and further details of Post-16 progression.  There will also be an 
explanation of the mentoring system that will be in operation for the year group and a chance 
to discuss your child’s individual attitude grades for the year.  Your child is extremely welcome 
to accompany you and, on this occasion, there is no requirement for school uniform to be 
worn.   
 
I do hope that you are able to attend this event and look forward to seeing you there.  There 
is still the opportunity for all students to make significant improvements to their grades, 
improvements which will make such a difference to their future prospects, and the link 
between home and school is never more vital than during the next 12 months.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
A G Brookes 
Headteacher 
 

 


